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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Monday, November 14, 2016 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, 
November 14, 2016, at 4:00 p.m., in the library/media center at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present: Barb May (Chair); Jay Behnke, board member; Heather Cramer, superintendent.; Fred Miller, Director of 
Technology;  and Jacob Wichman, John Hustis Elementary Principal 
 
Old Business: 
New Business: 
• Update from Technology Director—Fred Miller:  Mr. Miller updated the committee on the technology 

initiatives that have been going on in the district.   
• American Education Week – November 14th through the 18th:  The administration team is doing several 

things throughout the week to celebrate American Education Week.  The students at JHE and the Jr./Sr. High 
are also doing things to celebrate. 

• Washington DC Trip April 17th – 21st:  The 8th Grade DC trip is planned.  There are currently 12 students 
signed up to go.  Mrs. Cramer will be attending as the chaperone. 

• Costa Rica Trip Discussion:  The committee did not have any further questions on the trip. 
• Curricular Rotation Discussion:  The committee discussed what type of rotation we wanted to make for the 

district.  Options were discussed and various ideas were presented.  The discussion on this will continue. 


